
CURSILLO IN OUR DIOCESE 

A Cursillo weekend is a personal, lively and informative event that invites you to: 

• Deepen your faith 
• Experience the love of God in a caring and prayerful setting 
• Examine what it means to be a Christian in today’s world 

 All aspects of life are considered; our churches, our workplaces, our communities, and 
even ourselves and our families. For “everyone who asks, receives and whoever seeks 
will find.”  Matthew 7:8. 

The Weekend Experience  

The weekend runs from Friday evening to late Sunday afternoon. It revolves around a 
series of talks given by a team of lay people and clergy. The talks are followed by small 
group discussions. There are also times for worship, fellowship, personal reflection, fun, 
prayer and singing. The weekend is a time for you, as a baptized Christian, to be 
strengthened in your spiritual journey. Thus you are enabled to follow Jesus more 
faithfully and effectively. Interested? Discuss the possibility of attending a Cursillo 
weekend, with your parish priest or with someone in the Cursillo community. 

2017 Co-ed Weekend:  November 10-12  

Note: Couples are urged to attend together if possible.  If not possible please consider 
one spouse attending this year and the other next year. 

Place:  Star of the North Retreat Centre, St. Albert 

Cost: Donations from those attending previous weekends covers much of the 
approximate $200 cost per person.  On the weekend, you are given an opportunity to 
make a tax-deductible donation towards future attendance of others.  Finances, 
however, should not dictate whether or not you attend a weekend.  

For further Information see our website at www.edmontoncursillo.ca or our Facebook 
page (Cursillo Edmonton). 

http://www.edmontoncursillo.ca/

